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Exhibit 1

As discussed with staff, this modification application is being submitted for Station WE2XCE to 
update the Stop Buzzer information at Special Condition 7, to add “Mr. Sean Hallinan – (603) 
361-5959” as an additional POC.

Accordingly, it is requested that Special Condition 7 be updated to specify the following:

(7) The designated point-of-contact to terminate transmissions if interference occurs is Mr. Sean 
Hallinan – (603) 361-5959, Rick Ball at (603) 318-6913 or BAE Systems Emergency Services 
Center at (603) 885-3842 

No other modifications to the license are being requested.


